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       Y6 SATs Revision Books 

Wednesday 9th February 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Year 6 children will soon be starting their revision for the SATs tests which begin on 
Tuesday 9th May 2023. In preparation for these tests, we will be ordering some excellent 
revision books from ‘Collins’ that the children will find useful at home and that we recommend 
buying. The price you will pay for ordering from school is discounted, although you could 
choose to buy your books from any good book shop! 
 
The study books are revision guides which include some questions and the knowledge that the 
children need to know. The question books include questions in a similar style to the actual 
tests (and the answers). 

  
You could order and pay for the books by using Shop Tab in School Money. Each book costs 
£2 plus postage is £0.10 to cover the delivery charges, to be added to each order. Please order 
your SATs books by Monday 6th February before lunch, and hopefully the books will arrive 
before half-term.   
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Cattley, Mrs Long, Mr Unsworth & Mr Bromley. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                               


